
DUE TO CORONAVIRUS AND PRACTICING SOCIAL DISTANCING, 

BULL SHOALS CITY HALL WILL BE RESTRICTING ACCESS TO THE 

BUILDING BEGINNING WEDNESDAY MARCH 25, 2020. 

WE ARE NOT CLOSED.   

THE DOORS WILL BE LOCKED, BUT IF YOU NEED ASSISTANCE, 

PLEASE KNOCK.  IF YOU CAN TAKE CARE OF WHAT YOU NEED 

BY CALLING, THE NUMBER IS 870-445-4665.   

HOURS OF OPERATION ARE THE SAME 8:00 AM TO 4:00 PM 

MONDAY THROUGH THURSDAY AND 8:00 AM TO 3:00 PM 

FRIDAY. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 

David Nixon 

Mayor, Bull Shoals 


